
8. LOTHIAN STREET–KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL RR 8155

Submitted for consideration was the proposed scheme for Lothian Street which
was programmed for kerb and channel renewal in 1998/99.

The project involves changing the alignment of the eastern kerb to achieve a
9 metre wide carriageway and in turn widening the footpath to permit the planting
of another line of Kowhai trees along with a cobbled threshold at the Memorial
Avenue intersection.

In receiving the report, the Board decided that the plan be circulated for public
comment.


